
F. No. EST-II/RGRA0ASC/1/2025-Estt-II           Dated the 14th August, 2025

ADVERTISEMENT CANCELLATION NOTICE

Due to administrative reasons, the advertisement of the posts of Deputy Medical 
Superintendent, Bio-Medical Engineer & Medical Physicist issued vide  Advertisement 
No. EST-II/RGRA0ASC/1/2025-Estt-II dated 25th June 2025 which was published in the 
Employment News dated 26th July-1st August 2025 & other newspapers on 26th July 2025 
is hereby cancelled.

The application fee deposited by the applicants will be refunded. The applicants 
are  instructed  to  submit  the  transaction  receipt  of  application  fee  paid  by  the 
applicant at the time of submission of application, alongwith the following details by 
email at ar-esttii@neigrihms.gov.in for refund of the application fee. 

Name of Individual : 
Name of Bank : 
ISC Code :
Bank A/c No. :

Deputy Director (Admn),
NEIGRIHMS, Shillong.
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